
LEGAL NOTICE  

PLANNING BOARD  

PORTSMOUTH, NEW HAMPSHIRE  

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Planning Board will hold a public hearing on the following application 

on Thursday, August 22, 2019 starting at 7:00 p.m. in the Eileen Dondero Foley Council Chambers, City Hall, 

Municipal Complex, 1 Junkins Avenue, Portsmouth, New Hampshire.        

 

    The Bethel Assembly of God, Owner, and Altus Engineering, Inc., Engineer for property 

located at 200 Chase Drive, requesting Design Review for the subdivision of one lot into two where the 

existing church will remain and the construction of a 22-unit residential apartment building on the new lot 

with related paving, utilities, landscaping, drainage and associated site improvements.  Said property is 

located on Assessor Map 210 as Lot 02 and lies within the Gateway Neighborhood Mixed Use Center (G2) 

District. 

Juliet T.H. Walker, AICP 

Planning Director 

 

Note:  The Agenda for the Planning Board meeting will differ from the Legal Notice. For information on the 

Agenda call the Planning Department at 610-7217 during the week of August 19, 2019, or check the City’s 

website at www.cityofportsmouth.com/planportsmouth/planning-board.  
 

Notice to the members of the public who are hearing impaired – if you wish to attend a meeting and need 

assistance, please contact the Human Resources office at 610-7274 one week prior to the meeting.  

 

http://www.cityofportsmouth.com/planportsmouth/planning-board

